DIRECORATE OF TECHNICAL EDUCATION
VOCATIONAL AND INDUSTRIAL TRAINING
HIMACHAL PRADESH SUNDERNAGAR

No: STV (TE)H.F-5-HPTU/Hamirpur/Gen./2011-_ Dated: 77/04/2023
To
The Director/Principal,
All Govt./Pvt. Engg., Pharmacy Colleges & Polytechnics in H.P.
Subject: Regarding awareness about Himachal Pradesh Common Entrance
Test-2023 (HPCET-2023).
Sir/Madam,

Your kind attention is invited to the letter No. HimTU-3(Acad)B-
Pharm(NG)-Vol-I-1910-1913 dated 21-04-2023 (Copy enclosed) received from the
Dean (Academic), Himachal Pradesh Technical University Hamirpur on the subject
cited above.

In this regard, with respect to HPCET-2023 examination you are
requested to display it on the website and notice board of institute for wide awareness/

publicity amongst the students. This is for your kind information and necessary action

~wplease.
Yours faithfully,
Director
Technical Education

Vocational & Industrial Training

Himachal Pradesh, Sundenagar &-
Endst. No. As above - i Datedr) /04/2023
Copy to: 25 oy (o=

1. The Dean (Academic), Himachal Pradesh Technical University Hamirpur for
favour of information w.r.t. his letter dated 21-04-2023 mentioned at above
please.

2. The Technical Officer-Il/Branch In-Charge CCDC for information with
request to upload/display the information on the departmental website please.

WL

Director
- Technical Education
Vocational & Industrial Training
Himachal Pradesh, Sundenagar ¢
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